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POLICE
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Keeping people safe

POILEAS ALBA

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (SCOTLAND) ACT 2002

| refer to your recent request for information which has been handled in accordance with
the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002.

For ease of reference, your request is replicated below together with the response.
| am requesting information on modern slavery statistics:

The number of UK nationals who were referred to you (Police Scotland) from the
National Referral Mechanism (NRM) for investigation in 2021?

In respect of the National Referral Mechanism (NRM) 2021 data published by the Home
Office (Data Table 9) which provides that 419 individuals were referred to the Police
Scotland for investigation in 2021, | can confirm that 24 of the aforementioned were UK
nationals.

If this number includes individuals with dual UK citizenship, can you please note
this separately from those with sole UK citizenship?

| can advise you that Police Service of Scotland does not hold any of the information
requested by you. In terms of Section 17 of the Act, this letter represents a formal notice
that information is not held.

By way of explanation, a check of our systems has revealed no information relevant to this
part of your request.

If you require further assistance or are dissatisfied with the way in which Police Scotland
has dealt with your request, you are entitled, in the first instance, to request a review of our
actions and decisions.

Your request must specify the matter which gives rise to your dissatisfaction and it must be
submitted within 40 working days of receiving this response - either by email to
foi@scotland.pnn.police.uk or by post to Information Management (Disclosure), Police
Scotland, Clyde Gateway, 2 French Street, Dalmarnock, G40 4EH.

If you remain dissatisfied following the outcome of that review, you are thereafter entitled to
apply to the Office of the Scottish Information Commissioner within six months for a decision.
You can apply online, by email to enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info or by post to Office of
the Scottish Information Commissioner, Kinburn Castle, Doubledykes Road, St Andrews,
Fife, KY16 9DS.
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fassets.publishing.service.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fuploads%2Fsystem%2Fuploads%2Fattachment_data%2Ffile%2F1058001%2Fmodern-slavery-national-referral-mechanism-and-duty-to-notify-statistics-uk-end-of-year-summary-2021.ods&data=04%7C01%7Cfoi%40scotland.police.uk%7C78be4c1e0bc94684d28108da10cb5be2%7C6795c5d3c94b497a865c4c343e4cf141%7C0%7C0%7C637840762846684290%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=wIHInimY1c%2F1zADDzCmxorcSdjyqLaScofnVHv1lpPw%3D&reserved=0
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Should you wish to appeal against the Office of the Scottish Information Commissioner's
decision, there is an appeal to the Court of Session on a point of law only.

As part of our commitment to demonstrate openness and transparency in respect of the
information we hold, an anonymised version of this response will be posted to the Police
Scotland Freedom of Information Disclosure Log in seven days' time.
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http://www.scotland.police.uk/access-to-information/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log

